From: Mike Faupel

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 4:37 PM

To: Karen Ann Walls Cc: Linda J. Hickman

Subject: R596288 Individual Evaluation Sheet

Karen,

The Sustainability Consortium does not have budgeted funds available at the level of any of the proposals received, therefore we will not be able to award this contract.

Do you need this memo in a specific format? Thanks again.

Mike Faupel | Chief Administrative Officer

The Sustainability Consortium®

O: 479.575.4643 | C: 479.713.9568 mike.faupel@sustainabilityconsortium.org www.sustainabilityconsortium.org